
1 March 2024 
 
 
Dear Student  
 
 
APPLICATION FOR STUDENT ACCOMMODATION IN HALLS 
 
 
We are pleased to inform that the application for residential hall accommodation for the 
new Academic Year, 2024-25 will be open in June 2024.  For more information, please 
refer to: NTU Freshmen Guide, which will be updated in April 2024. 
 
Information about the Halls of Residence is available at https://www.ntu.edu.sg/life-at-
ntu/accommodation/undergraduate-housing.   
 
Please refer to the Hall Rental Fees web page for the monthly rates per person. The 
rental fees are payable on semester basis and subject to periodic revision.  

For queries on undergraduate housing application, please submit your query via Ask 
Campus Housing.    

 
 
 
Tan Siew Kuan (Mrs) 
Lead, Undergraduate Housing 
Office of Campus Housing  
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